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Former University of Idaho President Tim White is among the 10 University of 
California chancellors who will take a 5-percent pay cut next year, according to an article 
in the Los Angeles Times.

White resigned from the UI presidency last May, leaving a final year salary of $286,187 
for a $325,000 salary at the University of California-Riverside.

University of California President Mark Yudof announced the top-level pay cuts in an 
internal memo on Friday, according to the Times. 

White still will receive a vehicle allowance and on-campus residence, but his salary will 
be $308,750 next year.

White will receive a smaller salary next year than incoming UI president Duane Nellis, 
who will receive $335,000.
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